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NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 
  

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday, February 25, 2016, the Mississippi Public 

Service Commission will conduct an open meeting “work session” for the presentation and 

discussion relating to MISO/OMS/ERSC. There will be no proposed orders considered nor 

substantive votes cast at said meeting.     

  

 THE MEETING WILL TAKE PLACE in the Mississippi Public Service Commission Hearing 

Room, 1st Floor, Woolfolk State Office Building, Jackson, Mississippi beginning at 10:00 a.m.   

  

 WITNESS MY HAND AND THE OFFICIAL SEAL of the Mississippi Public Service 

Commission on this the 5th day of February 2016. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
KATHERINE COLLIER 
Executive Secretary 
  

 
 


